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December 1, 2019 
 
 
 
TO ALL OUR DEAREST BENEFACTORS, 

 
A blessed Season of Advent! 
 
The Advent season is a time to celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ who even in the 
circumstances of great adversity, led a selfless and sacrificial life – inspiring us to tread 
the path towards true happiness and satisfaction through “acts of giving rather receiving 
and of serving rather being served.” 

 
On the 15th year journey, Gugma Sa Kabataan, Incorporated will continue to provide 
services to children in street situations preventing them to find the street a place to be 
their home and to earn for a living.   Mainstreaming the programs and services which is 
in accordance to the mandate of the United Nations Convention in the Rights of a Child 
(UNCRC) - Right to Survival, Right to Development and Right to Participation. 

 
We are very thankful for your support to the children of Gugma Sa Kabataan, 
Incorporated throughout the year. 

 
Let us continue to work together towards a caring and protective society for children! 

 
Looking forward to a brighter, stronger and prosperous 2020! 
 

 
 

JONAH A. DOMINGO 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
GUGMA SA KABATAAN, INCOPORATED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


